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          5th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We hope you are well at this time. 
 
We would like to congratulate our students on their excellent behaviour during their examinations. 
 
We are writing to inform you that students in Year 11 will be attending their Celebration Leavers’ Mass 
at Holy Family Church at 11.45am on Friday 9th June. 
 
Students should report to school on Friday morning as normal.  Some students will be sitting their 
Geography exam whilst the rest are in Maths revision. Once the exam is finished, students will visit 
the canteen where they will have a complimentary breakfast batch and refreshments together and 
then walk with their tutors to Holy Family Church. 
 
We would like to extend the invitation to attend Mass to Parents and Carers and ask that if you are 
attending, you are seated by 11.35am. 
 
After Mass students will be dismissed from Holy Family Church and make their way home at approx.. 
12.45pm-1.00pm. If you would prefer your child to return to school, please contact the school on 
024 76 332 382 or alternatively email admin@cncs.school. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to get in touch please do so using my email address 
carmel.keane@cncs.school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms Carmel Keane         Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Catholic Life        Headteacher 
 


